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From: Brian Downing <btb58@att.net>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 10:03 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: regulation of retail forex

RIN 3038-AC61. T am not a big trader but i do make several trades. If the leverage amount is moved it
will surely stop me as well as several thousand other traders from making any money at all in forex not
to mention stop us from participating in Forex trading at all. Not very many people can afford the kind
of leverage you have in mind. Please think of the regular lower class working person. Dont do this to us.

Thanks
Brian Downing

3169 W Knob Hill St
Springfield, mo 65810



